
Search for a star or in our case, a new Headteacher, so that our school can continue to shine brightly. 

Lanesend Primary is a school full of love and a heart as big as the Isle of Wight and that is exactly where we 

are: on the beautiful Isle of Wight.  

We have been on an incredible journey from a small school destined to close, to now the largest Primary 

School on the Isle of Wight. Our school is full of the most amazing children who love learning every day, 

which is a good thing as that is our passion and vision ‘for every child to love learning today and every day.’ 

Can you be the star that leads our school into the next chapter of our story? A story that has so much 

possibility, with a team that will do what needs to be done for every child, their families, our community and 

each other. The children are at the heart of all that we do. Can you be the Head that makes our heart beat 

longer, louder and stronger? 

The Trustees are looking for an applicant with: 

 A child-centred approach to ensure children remain at the heart of the school 
 Previous experience as a Headteacher or Senior Leader of a school 
 The ability to successfully manage a large team of people 
 Experience of developing and implementing a successful curriculum  
 Commitment to ensuring the continuation of experiences beyond the formal curriculum  
 The drive to return the school to its previous Ofsted rating of ‘Good’ 
 Experience of working in a school with a high proportion of children on the SEN register and with EHCPs  
 An understanding and working knowledge of budget management  
 A willingness to relocate to the island if needed 
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Visits to the school are warmly encouraged. To arrange this at a date and time to suit you, please call the office 

on 01983 293233 or email: laura.strickland@lanesendpri.iow.sch.uk 

For an application pack, please email katie.pevreall@lanesendpri.iow.sch.uk or follow this link:  

http://www.lanesendprimary.co.uk/Headteacher-Vacancy 

Application forms, including a supporting statement of no more than two A4 pages, to be sent to the Clerk to 

the Trustees: katie.pevreall@lanesendpri.iow.sch.uk 

Closing Date for Applications: 7th March 2023 - 12 noon 

Interviews: 21st and 22nd March 2023 

Start Date: 1st September 2023 Salary: L18-L24 

Lanesend Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expect all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment. We will ensure that all our recruitment and selection practices 

reflect this commitment. All enhanced DBS safeguarding checks  and other relevant employment checks will 

take place.  We are an equal opportunities employer. 


